
Memo
Mayor's Office

TO: Members of the City Council

FROM: Ann H. Campbell, Mayor

DATE: August 22,2008

SUBJECT: Reappointment to Student Affairs Commission

Sheila Coady currently serves on the Student Affairs Commission, representing
Campustown rental property owners. Her term of office will expire on August 31 and
Sheila has submitted her application for reappointment.

Therefore, I request that the City Council approve the reappointment of Sheila Coady to
the Student Affairs Commission for a one-year term of office beginning September 1.
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